
 

 

From the Head:  Miss O.F.S. Lusk, B.Mus 

 
LEAVING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
This is to advise that Bruno Delacave, Director of Finance and Operations, has 
decided to leave Abingdon School at the end of August 2015.   Bruno has made a 

significant contribution to many areas of the School and we are very grateful for all 
his hard work and dedication.   We will shortly be seeking his replacement.   Bruno 
leaves the School’s operations and finances in excellent shape and we wish him 

every success in his future career. 
 

 

 
 
Felicity Lusk 

Head – Abingdon School 
Friday 1 May 2015 

 


